
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 26 By Councillor Young for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 23 November 2017  

   

Question (1) How many visits by environmental wardens has there been 

to the communities of Queensferry, Dalmeny Kirkliston and 

Ratho Station, for the purposes of monitoring responsible 

dog ownership in public places? Please provide figures 

broken down by month since 1st January 2017 to 31st 

October 2017. 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) To detail (again split by community and by month) how 

many warnings or fines, have been made since 1st January 

to 31st October 2017 

Answer (2)  

   

 
 

Item no 5.26 


